
From: Brenda GH
To: MCP-Chair
Cc: Brenda Gonzalez-Hermosillo
Subject: No to Democracy center sketched plan
Date: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 1:52:51 PM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Exercise caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding.

I am very opposed to your plan for development with higher density and elimination of existing green space around
my home. This is not ok. You have been increasing traffic and I have already been a victim of that as I was hit by a
car a few months ago. Please stop this madness. No no no.
Yes to more green space. More housing can be built outside the bethesda area and not replacing parks and small
homes for big buildings. Please don’t.

Please acknowledge.
Brenda Gonzalez-Hermosillo
10420 Breuer St
Bethesda Md 20817
202-597-4216

Item 10 - Correspondence
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From: Brenda GH
To: MCP-Chair
Cc: Brenda Gonzalez-Hermosillo
Subject: Re: No to Democracy center sketched plan
Date: Thursday, May 23, 2024 10:13:18 AM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Exercise caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding.

Thank you.
Please add that I have been a resident of Chevy chase and bethesda since 1996 and I have witnessed absolute
madness in uncontrolled vertical development. I have been close to been hit by a car crossing the street at least 100
times as the traffic has increased, but the roads are the same and the traffic lights longer so drivers speed to miss
them. But one car hit me in bethesda by Wildwood shopping mall and I have spent almost two years in pt and
recovery after three surgeries. I am now afraid to cross the street where I live. Cars don’t stop at the pedestrian
crossing.
Please stop! It is time to look further out in moco to build new housing. Not in bethesda.

Thanks.
Brenda Gonzalez-Hermosillo

> On May 23, 2024, at 10:03 AM, MCP-Chair <mcp-chair@mncppc-mc.org> wrote:
>
> ﻿Good morning,
>
> Thank you for your comments. This confirms receipt for distribution to the Planning Board and for inclusion of
the record.
>
> Thank you,
>
>
>
> Catherine Coello
> Administrative Assistant III
>
> Montgomery County Planning Board, Chair’s Office
> 2425 Reedie Dr 14th Floor, Wheaton, MD 20902
>
> catherine.coello@mncppc-mc.org
> m: 301.495.4605    |    d: 301.495.4608
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Brenda GH <brendagonzalezhermosillo@gmail.com>
> Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 1:52 PM
> To: MCP-Chair <mcp-chair@mncppc-mc.org>
> Cc: Brenda Gonzalez-Hermosillo <brendagonzalezhermosillo@gmail.com>
> Subject: No to Democracy center sketched plan
>
> [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Exercise caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding.
>
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> I am very opposed to your plan for development with higher density and elimination of existing green space
around my home. This is not ok. You have been increasing traffic and I have already been a victim of that as I was
hit by a car a few months ago. Please stop this madness. No no no.
> Yes to more green space. More housing can be built outside the bethesda area and not replacing parks and small
homes for big buildings. Please don’t.
>
> Please acknowledge.
> Brenda Gonzalez-Hermosillo
> 10420 Breuer St
> Bethesda Md 20817
> 202-597-4216
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